
 

 

 
 
 
 
9 June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Jumpers 
 
The year 11 jumpers will be available to purchase from the gymnasium during tutor time and 
break on Monday 20 June.   
 
The size range available is from 28”, 30”, 32” continuing up to 48” and there will be an opportunity 
for students to try on jumpers at the time of purchase.  We are also happy to exchange non 
personalised jumpers as long as they have not been worn and are still in their original packaging; 
this can be done during the following week by calling into the finance office. 
 
Pre-ordered embroidered captain jumpers can also be collected on this day, subject to payment 
being made.  Please remember to pay for all the jumpers ordered. 
 
Year 10’s may wear a jumper in place of their blazer from this date. 
 
All jumpers cost £18.50 each, regardless of size.  The schools preferred method of payment 
is via ParentPay.  Can you please ensure that the payment is made by Sunday 19 June as 
jumpers will not be given out unless payment has been received.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
The Finance Team 
 
 
 
 


